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Next Week’s Lunch Menu – Please pre-order on Arbor 

Class  Attendance 

Nursery 88.3% 

Reception 91.5% 

Year 1 97.1% 

Year 2 91.0% 

Year 3  98.0% 

Year 4/5 95.1% 

Year 5/6 92.5% 

Our SPARKLE Superstars this week are: 

Early Years – Faye & Eliana 

Year 1 – Florence 

Year 2 – Kasper 

Year 3 – Elijah & Redgie 

Year 4/5 – Archie Fl & Mia 

Year 5/6 – All of Year 6 

 

 
Congratulations to our Year 6 pupils for completing their SATs this week. They have all been 
absolutely amazing and we could not be prouder. They arrived at school with enthusiasm and 
maturity and, although this has been a challenging week, and a challenging set of papers, they 
responded with resilience and character. Well done! 
 

Dates for the diary: 
• Week commencing 19th May – All classes will be visiting St Paul’s Church throughout the week. 

• Friday 23rd May – School closes for half term. 

• Monday 9th June – School reopens. 
 

 

 

 

 

Self-belief, Perseverance, Aspiration, 

Respect, Kindness, Love and Empathy  

Week ending 16th May, our attendance was 

94.2% Our school target is 96%. Congratulations 

to Year 3 on their attendance this week.                                                                                                                                          


